
            

 

 

  
WHAT: This event is a merging of the Broward MPO’s annual Let’s Go Walking event 

and the national Walk to School day event. This event is being hosted by the 
Broward MPO, City of Miramar, and Broward County Public Schools, Annabel 
C. Perry School, Florida Department of Transportation, and South Florida 
Commuter Services. City and MPO Officials will be onsite walking with 
students. 
 
This event promotes the Broward Complete Streets initiative, it encourages 
walking and pedestrian safety for families in the community, and it reinforces 
healthy habits such as walking to school. It also increases awareness of the 
need for safe infrastructure and safe behavior. This event is about connecting 
municipal governments with the communities they serve and local schools. 
 

WHEN:  Wednesday October 30, 2019 7:00 a.m. - 8:00 a.m.  
   7:00 a.m. Set up   

7:20 a.m. Walking bus promptly starts 
7:40 a.m.  Welcome & refreshments   

   
WHERE:  The event will take place at Annabel C. Perry K-8 School (6850 SW 34th 

Street Miramar, FL 33023). 
 
INTERVIEW  City of Miramar’s Commissioner Yvette Colbourne 
OPPORTUNITIES: Broward County School Board Member Patricia Good  
   Broward County Schools’ Superintendent Robert W. Runcie 
   Broward MPO Complete Streets Staff 

  
PARKING: Parking is available in the parking lot across the from Annabel C Perry School.  
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